3675 Flint Road
Stanley, NY 14561

February 15, 2012
Supervisor John Sheppard opened the public meeting at 6:30 PM.

Present were:

Charles Smith, Councilman





Howard Keeney, Councilman





Jason Mosher, Councilman

Supervisor Sheppard led a discussion of the CHA comments regarding the landfill expansion Draft Environmental Impact Study. The 6 page report was thoroughly discussed. It was the consensus of those present the report was both comprehensive and reinforced the initially submitted DEIS comments.

Mr. Bob McGill, a Town of Waterloo resident, was welcomed into the conversation at 6:40 PM. He offered several comments on his experiences regarding landfill operations at Seneca Meadows and at various speaking engagements focused on landfill operations of Ontario County.

Supervisor Sheppard made a motion to submit the CHA report as presented to the Ontario County Board of Supervisors as a formal DEIS comment. Councilman Keeney offered a second on the motion. There was no further discussion and the motion carried unanimously.

At 7:12 PM, with no further business to accomplish, Councilman Smith made a motion to adjourn. Councilman Mosher offered a second and the motion carried unanimously.

 John Sheppard

Supervisor, Town of Seneca
